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For Immediate Release 
 
May 30, 2019 
 
On May 29, 2019, an anonymous entity which calls itself warsawfairfacts.com and 
fairaccuracy.com launched a newspaper ad and digital media campaign attack 
against the Kosciusko County Community Fair with false and misleading 
information. 

On the surface it is hard to take their attack seriously since they refuse to put their 
name on it.  While the Fair Board in contrast displays the names of its directors on 
its website, provides contact information and even invites the public to attend its 
monthly business meetings. 

If you want the real facts, we encourage you to attend one of the monthly stated 
Fair Board meetings on the 2nd Monday of every month or talk to a current Fair 
Board Director.  If you want to find out all the fake facts, go to your local coffee 
shop, social media and warsawfairfacts.com.  
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